Keri O'Brien

From: Lori Thompson <thompsonlorilynn305@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 11:16 AM

To: City Clerk External E-Mail

Subject: [EXTERNAL] CC 8.16 Item 8

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioners,
Regarding item 8, before considering your vote please address the following:

Once again, Fantasy Fest activities overflow into our community living space. This is next to the family water park.

1. Will this be kept a family friendly event?
2. Will there be a zero tolerance for inappropriate attire or body painting?

Thank you for your time and service.

Lori Thompson



